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Headteacher’s news: 
I hope this issue of Rufford Park Post finds you and your  

families well. 

 

On Monday, school was closed to the children but the 

teachers worked in school on curriculum development.   

Each teacher is responsible for leading a  subject and 

throughout this year, they have been working very hard to 

ensure that our curriculum is effective in providing the best 

possible education for every pupil at Rufford Park.  

 

We want all our children to acquire the knowledge, skills 

and understanding which will enable them to confidently 

achieve at every stage of their education.  We want every 

pupil to become a Rufford Park LEARNER (ask your child 

about this).   

We want to develop pupil’s knowledge and understanding 

of the world from a local, British and global perspective.  We 

want our pupils to be happy, feel safe and have fun  

growing up.  We want our children to be active citizens who 

have a voice and can influence.  We want our children to 

enjoy a healthy lifestyle.  We want our children to know 

more and remember more.  

 

I hope that you too share the same aspirations for your child 

as you play a crucial role in realising this vision.  Thank you 

for your continued support. 

 

It has been another good week because I believe that the 

delivery of our curriculum and the teaching and learning 

taking place across school, continues to be of a high  

standard.  Enjoy the weekend and enjoy the sunshine. 

This week in assemblies… I talked 

about ‘spring cleaning’ and how this 

time of year is a chance to make a 

fresh start and clear out things that 

are unhelpful or unimportant in out 

lives.  Miss Tidey discussed unhelpful 

behaviours that might have become 

bad habits and reviewed the school 

golden rules as well as our zero  

tolerance behaviours. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Tues 22 - Wed 23 March:  

Y4 Residential to Nell Bank 

Thurs 24 March:  

Y3 day trip to Nell Bank 

Thurs 31 March:  

Easter Egg Scramble  

Fri 1 April:  

School closes for Easter  

Tues 19 April:  

School opens for the start of the 

Summer Term 

Click  below to see what has been happening in your child’s class this week 

Nursery Reception  Y1 Pear Y1/2 Lime  Y2 Cherry  

  

Y3 Willow  Y3/4 Cedar  Y4 Beech   

   

Y5 Oak  Y5/6 Ash  Y6 Maple   

 

https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/information/curriculum
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/nursery/nursery-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/reception/reception-class-blog-2020-21/reception-apple-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year1pear/pear-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/y1-2lime/lime-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/cherry-tree-class-new/cherry-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year3willow/willow-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year3-4cedar/cedar-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year4beech/beech-tree-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5oak/oak-tree-class-blog-2021-22-1
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5-6ash/ash-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year6maple/maple-tree-class-blog-2021-2022

